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CǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭΩǎ 5ŜǎƪΥ 
 

All students across the school conducted their own Celebration of Learning Assemblies last  

week. They did a magnificent job demonstrating their confidence and cooperation. Thank you  

to the parents, grandparents and friends who attended to support our students and share their  

learning. I hope you enjoyed them as much as I did. 

 

Foundation: 

 
 

Juniors: 

 
 

Middles: 

 

  

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Seniors: 

 

 
 

Curriculum Day ï 22 May 

Staff participated in a full dayôs workshop with George Booker, a well-respected Mathematics  

Educator and author of a number of Maths Text books. The focus of the day was on developing 

studentsô deep understanding of place value and numeration. The day reinforced the critical  

development of mathematical language and the importance of using concrete materials to aid  

understanding before any attempts to use symbols for recording.   
 

School review: 

This year Heany Park PS is going through a Peer Review process with DET. Every school goes  
through this process every four years, a quarter of state schools are reviewed each year. The  
last review at Heany Park PS was in my first term in October 2014, this review was late in the  
cycle for a number of reasons and to get our school and a number of others in the area  
back into the cyclic review process we are being reviewed in terms 2 and 3. Currently we are  
going through the self-evaluation process. Last night three parent members of School Council, three DET 
members of Council and two teachers attending a training session around the role of  
Council in the process. This was very useful and informative. As part of the self-evaluation  
you will be asked to complete a survey before or after the Three Way Conference in the last  
week of term. We hope you can help us by doing this. The process requires to schools to  
review their goals from the last School Strategic Plan and as themselves: 
Where have we been?  

Where do we want to go? 

How will we get there? 

How will we know if we are successful? 

 

 

 

 



Diary dates: 

World Oceans Day ς 9 June - gold coin donation - wear blue or green, more information will be given by 
Environment and Science Captains at assembly 

Written reports go home ς 23 June 

Three way Conferences ς 27 and 29 June ς online booking will open 13 June 

Student portfolios ς to be taken home for holidays to celebrate learning in semester 1 

Parent teacher interviews ς to be organised at the point of need throughout the year 

Student Action 

Look out for information coming shortly from 4SB - The students are very excited and  

passionate about a cause! 

School Camps: 

¶ Year 4 Arrabri Lodge, Warburton 31 July ς 2 Aug  
¶ Year 3 Camp to Phillip Island 6-8 Sept   

 

 
School Council  
The meeting schedule for School Council is : 
Term School 

Council 

Finance Education 

and Policy 

Community 

Relations 

and PFA 

Buildings, 

Grounds and 

Facilities 

OSHC 

Time 7:00pm 6:00pm 5:30pm 7:00pm 9:00am/7:00pm 8:00am 

2 7 June 7 June 1 June 31 May 31 May 7pm 26 May 

3  2 Aug 

6 Sept 

 

2 Aug 

6 Sept 

27 Jul 

31 Aug 

21 Sept 

26 July 

30 Aug 

26 July 9am 

30 Aug 7pm 

25 Aug 

4  18 Oct 

15 Nov 

6 Dec 

18 Oct 

15 Nov 

6 Dec 

2 Nov 11 Oct 

 

8 Nov 

11 October 9am 

29 Nov 7pm 

24 Nov 

School Community members are welcome at all meetings, please call the office if you wish to  

attend.  

 
If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me by phone or make  
an appointment via the office. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Janet Evison 
Principal 
 
 

 

 



April 22    

 

April 29    Tracy 

Baulman 

 

May 6    Claire 

Stafford 

May 13    Lynette Clark 

 

May 20    Anna Koutros 

 

May 27    Bree Bell 

June 3    

June 10    

 

June 17    Anna Hardy 

 

June 24    Tracy 

Baulman 

 

June 30    

 

        Student of the Week 
                                                                                                                                                           

            

                                                                                    Week 5 

                     Front Row: Kasidee, Adrian C, Myla, Dilan, Jasmine, Brian, Noah, Xavier 

            Back Row: Alyssa R, Tommy R, Mia F, Codi, Poppy, Melinda, Samantha L, Montana 

 

            

                                                                                              

                                                                        Junior School Councillors 

                           The Junior School Councillors received their badges at the last assembly. 

                                                                                


